
 

 

5th June 2017 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Universal Free School Meals for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
 

As you may be aware, the government announced that from September 2014 every child in 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 in state funded schools will be offered a universal free school 
meal. In order for us to plan for the new academic year, we need to know if you would like 
your child to have a universal free school meal from September 2017. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below to advise which meal arrangements you wish your child to 
have from September 2017.  Please return the slip by Wednesday 5th July 2017.  
 
If you do not return your slip, we will assume that your child will be taking up this opportunity 
to have a universal free school meal from September 2017. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact the school office. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
School Office 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

Free School Meals for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
 

Child’s Name: ____________________________________________ Class:________________ 

 
I would like my child to have a universal free school meal from September 2017   [   ] 
 
My child will bring a packed lunch from home from September 2017    [   ] 
 
Details of any special dietary requirement/allergies: 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed:_______________________________________(Parent/Carer) Date:________________ 
 


